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Cann Global Limited (ASX: CGB) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Cann Global Limited (‘CGB’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of CGB, pending it 
releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the 
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Wednesday, 9 December 2020 or when the announcement 
is released to the market. 

Issued by 

Stephanie Patchell 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
 



ASX release 
7 December 2020 

Level  21, 133 Castlereagh Street, 

Sydney NSW 2000 - Australia 

Telephone: (02) 8379 1832 

sfeldman@canngloballimited.com 

www.canngloballimited.com 

Cann Global Limited - ABN 18 124 873 507 

 

 

 
Sean Maloney 
Adviser, Listings Compliance 
Australian Securities Exchange 
 
 

Request for Trading Halt 

Dear Sean, 

  
Cann Global Ltd (ASX: CGB, Company) requests that an immediate trading halt be placed on its securities 
pending the release of an announcement regarding a proposed capital raising.  

The Company requests that the trading halt be lifted on the earlier of the commencement of normal 
trading on Wednesday 9 December 2020 or when the anticipated announcement is released to the market.  

The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted.  

  
 

 

 

Sholom D Feldman 

Managing Director  
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